
Week of Nov 18-22
WPS remains on site relocating their utilities in conjunction 
with the roadway reconstruction project.  All crews focused 
on completing the sanitary sewer and water laterals for the 
project. Mainline water transfers/connections were also 
made this week. Temporary gravel was placed in 
preparation for the off-season.
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Project Update
Forest County Potawatomi - Stone Lake North 

Sewer & Water Reconstruction

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:  Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under RESOURCES\
In Construction…select the FCPC Stone Lake North Sewer & Watermain Construction project. 

Final hydrant relocations are planned for Monday. The 
remaining temporary roadway restoration will also be 
completed. Mailbox clusters will be placed in multiple 
locations so mail delivery can be maintained over winter. 
The week of November 25th is scheduled to be the last of 
the construction for the season. All equipment and 
materials are to be stored off-site for the winter to avoid 
hazardous conditions.

Future Schedule:

Project Updates by:

Shane Kelliher / Project Mgr
Office 920-751-4200

skelliher@mcmgrp.com

Fred Sommers / Onsite Rep
fsommers@mcmgrp.com

The roadways will be fully open for winter travel. Barricades will be 
placed to help guide traffic and to protect exposed structures. Please 
use caution during the construction off-season, especially when the 

site is snow covered.  Snowmobilers should use extra caution, 
especially if they are riding off the mainline roadway.
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